

513 Relief Bus Coming to Golf Manor Thursday, September 9 1:30 - 3:30 PM

COVID Related Financial Help Available

The Hamilton County "513 Relief Bus" will be in Golf Manor at Volunteer Park on Thursday, September 9th, between 1:30 pm and 3:30 pm, located at Volunteer Park across from the Municipal Building at 6450 Wiehe Rd.

Hamilton County Job & Family Services, along with the 513 Relief Bus will make a special stop here to help anyone in need of financial assistance, transportation assistance, medical assistance, child care assistance, food assistance, utility assistance, rent/mortgage assistance and more. No appointment is necessary, just show-up between the hours of 1:30 pm and 3:30 pm to get help connecting to resources. Any questions about the event can be directed to (513) 946-4400.

Free N95 & 3-Ply Masks Available for Village Residents

Hamilton County Emergency Management & Homeland Security has assisted Mayor Densmore in securing N95 and three-ply masks for any residents of the village. These are available FREE of charge to anyone in the village in need. If you need any N95 and/or three-ply masks, or know of anyone in the village that needs masks, please let us know. You can pick them up at the Village Clerk's office in the municipal building, located at 6450 Wiehe Rd. Call (513) 531-5155 if you have further questions.

Happening Now In the Village

Got Ideas for Village Parks?

Mayor Densmore is creating a Park Committee to advise Council and the Administration on the future development of the Village parks. Additional playground equipment, splash pad investment, shade structures, and dog park development are among the topics of which he is seeking community input and prioritization. If you are interested in joining the Park Committee, please email Mayor Densmore at s.densmore@golfmanoroh.gov

Road Project

The Vera/Short Elbrook/West Service Drive road project continues. Water main installation is nearly complete and residents will be notified when the new pipe is activated. Curb replacement will be next. Stay up-to-date on road project developments by visiting the project update page at:

https://www.golfmanoroh.gov/road-construction-projects/.

Volunteers Needed to Serve on Village Human Rights Commission

Village residents re-affirmed at the ballot in November 2020 a non-discrimination Ordinance that helps residents who feel they have been discriminated against. The Ordinance allows the appointment of a Commission to help those in need get information about support and remedies available to them. If you would like to serve on this Commission, and/or would like more information about it, please contact Mayor Densmore at s.densmore@golfmanoroh.gov or Village Administrator Ron Hirth at r.hirth@golfmanoroh.gov.

For more information about about these topics and other things happening in the Village, visit our website at www.golfmanoroh.gov.